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I strongly support HB 2979. Indeed, I am proud to see my tax dollars support the 

programs this bill would fund. After all, supporting our own local food sources has got 

to be one of the most important programs in our great state! 

 

Our farmers market at People's Co-op here in Portland has benefited greatly from 

this program. And when our local farmers markets benefit, we ALL benefit! 

 

The other programs that HB 2979 funds are also critical. Let's keep funding our 

farmers, ranchers, and farmers' markets. And let's help ensure we have local food 

resilience. 

 

Remember, the steps we take today in supporting farmers and farmers' markets will 

have a ten-fold positive impact in the future! 

 

Sincerely, 

Ann Haroun 

 


